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Boundary Builds For 
Charity 

  
Dear Parents, 
 
On Monday, December 6th, we are inviting the students of 
Boundary to bring their best Lego build to display for 
charity.  We will set up the Lego in the activity room and 
on Dec 7th and 6th classes will be invited to tour the 
displays.   The display will be available for parents to walk 
through as well during early dismissal and the teacher / 
parent conferences. 
 
Goal: 
We are looking to raise $1000 for The Elizabeth Fry Society.  We are suggesting a donation of 
$2, $5 or 10 dollars per person to meet our goal. Please donate online at....  
 
Cash donations will be accepted but we would prefer online donations at bit.ly/3VN4ydz.  
 
Lego Details: 

1. All Lego must fit into a box that the child can carry themselves.	
2. All boxes and Lego must have a First and Last Name as well as their Division.	
3. All Lego can come to school on Monday Dec.5th.	

 
 
We are excited to see all the student creations and to 
raise money for Elizabeth Fry.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Boundary Staff      
        
          Donation QR Code 


